
 
Review of Remuneration 

of the Top Three Tiers of Staff in the Office of The Ombudsman 
 
 The Office of The Ombudsman (the Office) has completed the 
review of remuneration of its top three tiers of staff for the 12 months ending 
31 March 2020. 
 
2. The top three tiers of staff of the Office comprised The Ombudsman, 
Deputy Ombudsman and two Assistant Ombudsmen.  There was no change 
in the number and ranking of the posts during the report period.   
 
3. The relativity of remuneration between the Office’s top three tiers 
of staff and comparable ranks in the civil service remained unchanged in the 
report period.  The average annual total costs of remuneration for The 
Ombudsman, Deputy Ombudsman and Assistant Ombudsmen were all lower 
than those of civil servants at comparable ranks. 
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